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April 3rd, 1925.

\

Dr. H. 0. Perrin,
Dean, Faculty of Music 
MeGill University.

Dear Dean Perrin:-
Tha.uk. you very much for your 

letter of April 2nd with referenoe to the proposed 
street car line on University Street.

>I shall be gliad to use your 
letter at an interview which the University 
authorities are shortly to have with the Tramways 
Commission.

Yours faithfully,

i
/

Principal.


